OF NEW

Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Subject		Bulletin No.
	OSC Reporting of Newly Hired Employees	P-902
		Date
		May 7, 1996

Effective with payrolls dated May 9, 1996, the Office of the State Comptroller will be reporting all newly hired employees directly to the Department of Taxation and Finance.

This bulletin therefore rescinds Payroll Bulletin P-891.

Payroll agencies no longer need to report these employees. Do not send copies of W-4's to the Department of Tax and Finance or the Office of the State Comptroller. All W-4's should be retained in the agency.